
Dear Economic Matters Committee,​
 
Although I am in favor of developing more solar energy, I am opposed to this bill’s prohibition of 
local counties deciding what’s best for their county.​
​
Many in Maryland, including a majority in my county, are in favor of solar energy projects.  
Ultimately, it should be left for local residents to decide how they want to power their county and 
MD.​
​
Thank you,​
​
Ryan Powers​
​
Glenwood, MD​
​
​
​
​
​
 


